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Wildlife Overlook Update
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The reconstruction of the Wildlife Overlook has begun! The newly designed platform is situated farther out 
over the lagoon, while making it safe for observers and structurally durable for many years to come. There 
will be a brand new area designated specifically for bird watching, with high-quality educational signage 
located throughout the area that will be developed in partnership with the BHI Conservancy. BHA is excited 
about the overhaul of this beloved community treasure and is working to make it something all can be proud 
of. The estimated budget for the construction of the Wildlife Overlook is $325,000 - $350,000 and will be 
paid for through a multi-year special assessment beginning in 2021. Plans for the new Wildlife Overlook are 
available for viewing at the BHA office by contacting Carrie Moffett at Carrie@BaldHeadAssociation.com or 
910-457-4676, ext. 26. 


